
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Victoria Lewisvlewis@scprt.com

Justin Hancockjhancock@scprt.com
CC: Amy Duffyaduffy@scprt.com

Date: 8/21/2015 5:31:21 PM
Subject: Thank you

Victoria and Justin,
Thank you for your support this morning for the Governor's meeting. I appreciate all you do. 
Please let me know if you need anything.
Hope you have a great weekend. 
Thank you,
Katherine
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